
IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL  
  

 

Dorel China America, Inc. announces a Safety Recall of the babidéal™ Storm 

booster child restraint system sold exclusively at Family Dollar Stores 
 

This notice applies to your booster seat 

NHTSA Recall No. 19C002 

 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor 

Vehicle Safety Act.  Dorel China America, Inc. (DCA) has decided that the babidéal™ Storm 

booster child restraint system fails to comply with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 

213 “Child Restraint Systems”.  According to our records, your child restraint system is affected. 

 

The babidéal™ Storm booster child restraint system, sold exclusively at Family Dollar Stores, is 

missing the safety warnings and instructions label.  The warning label sewn on the seat pad 

incorrectly depicts warnings for a child’s kitchen booster seat.  Without the required safety 

warnings and instructions, caregivers may not know the risks or how to properly use the child 

restraint system in a vehicle, increasing the risk of an injury in the event of a crash. 

 

The model affected is the BC901BPXL manufactured on February 28, 2019. 

 

Please find the free repair kit enclosed which includes a replacement seat pad and assembly 

instructions.  If you have any questions regarding this recall, please contact us by texting 812-

373-6673 or calling us at 1-877-657-9546 Monday through Friday from 8am to 5pm EST. 

 

At any time a consumer may submit an inquiry or concern to:  Administrator, National Highway 

Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE, Washington, D.C. 20590 or call the 

toll free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153) or go to 

http://www.safercar.gov, if the owner believes that DCA has failed, or is unable, to remedy the 

noncompliance without charge or within a reasonable time. 

 

Any recall is unfortunate, particularly those affecting children’s products. DCA will continue to 

work every day to earn your trust and provide products that are of the highest quality, design 

and value. That is our commitment to you, because we are parents too.   

 

DCA sincerely regrets any inconvenience this situation may have caused you. 


